
BOD Impeachment Statement (Petition to Remove Two Board Members) 

The Board of Directors has convened an impeachment committee to investigate the 
allegations against two board members, following a majority vote. This step has been taken 
to ensure the integrity of information amidst the spread of false claims on social media. 

The impeachment committee discovered that several allegations in the impeachment 
brought by Denise Collins against Howard Snyder were false. These findings were 
presented to the Board of Directors. Consequently, the board voted to remove these false 
allegations from the impeachment proceedings. Denise Collins has been instructed to 
correct the impeachment allegations accordingly. 

According to the bylaws, just cause is required to initiate an impeachment process. 

Board of Directors 

Colington Harbour 

Bill Myer - President - Yes 

Leah Holmes - Vice President -Yes 

Daniel Hoggard - 2nd Vice President - Yes 

David Creecy - Treasurer -Yes 

Deborah Bedingfield - Secretary - No 

Doug Wirth - Member at Large - No 

Howard Snyder - Chairman - Recused 

 


